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Thursday 20th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that this email finds you well. I’m writing to remind you of forthcoming school events. 

Friday 21st March – Comic Relief 

You will remember from our spring term dates that for Comic Relief tomorrow, 21st March, the children 

are asked to come to school wearing red clothes and to donate £1 per family. We thank you in advance 

  

Monday 31st March - Easter Hat Parade and Miniature Easter Garden Competition 

Children from Owlets to Year 6 are invited to make an Easter hat and bring it to school for a parade at 

2.30pm on Monday 31st March, where hats will be judged and prizes awarded. Easter hats can be 

completely home-made or children can decorate existing hats. Those children who do not want to make 

a hat, can make a miniature Easter garden instead and bring it to school for judging. All hats and designs 

must be taken straight to classrooms on 31st March. It would be lovely to see as many children taking 

part as possible so please do encourage them to get creative! 

The Easter gardens to be displayed outside on the long playground and the hat parade will take place in 

the school hall. Parents are welcome to attend the parade and should arrive at 2.15pm, via the hall gate. 

The Owlets, FS and KS1 children will parade first, starting at 2.30pm. Once all of our youngest children 

have finished parading and prizes have been awarded, they will return to their classrooms. At approx. 

2.50pm, KS2 children will come down for their parade and will return to class afterwards. All children 

will be ready to go home at the usual time of 3.15pm. 

Wednesday 2nd April – PTFA Easter egg Tombola after school 

The Easter egg tombola will take place in the main school hall at 3.15pm on 2nd April. Please do come 

along and support this PTFA event   

Thursday 3rd April at 2.30pm– Whole School Easter Church Service 

All school aged children will walk to the church during the afternoon, ready for our Easter Service at 

2.30pm. Parents are welcome to attend but please note that space will be limited and many audience 

members may need to stand, as the whole school will be participating in the service. Parents will be able 

to go in to the church from 2.15pm. 

The service will finish by approx. 3.00pm and we are asking parents to collect all children from the 

church on this day. Treehouse children will be walked back to school after the service and there will be 

time for parents with Owlet children to return to school by 3.15pm to collect their pre-school children. 



 

Saturday 19th April– PTFA Easter Bingo 

Come along to the school hall for Easter Bingo fun. Doors open 1.30pm and eyes down 2pm. Bingo 

prizes, plus fantastic raffle prizes & refreshments.  Fun for all the family. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


